
 

Office of Superintendent of Schools               April 24, 2019 
Board Meeting of May 1, 2019 
 
Marie Izquierdo, Chief Academic Officer 
Office of Academics and Transformation 
 
SUBJECT: PUBLIC HEARING: ADOPTION OF DISTRICT-WIDE 

INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS 
   
LINK TO STRATEGIC  
BLUEPRINT:  RELEVANT, RIGOROUS, AND INNOVATIVE ACADEMICS 
     
 
In accordance with Section 1006.40(4), F.S., school boards must approve the adoption 
of instructional materials prior to purchase. According to sections 1006.28 and 1006.283, 
F.S., a public hearing is required to receive public comment on the proposed instructional 
materials for the 2019-2020 school year.  
 
The proposed instructional materials that are being recommended were selected in 
compliance with School Board Policy 2510, Instructional Materials and Resources, and 
the District instructional materials adoption procedures. The materials have been 
available to the public since April 11, 2019, via the District’s website at the following link 
http://im.dadeschools.net. 
 
Instructional materials recommended for final adoption will be presented to the School 
Board at its regular meeting of May 8, 2019. Use of the adopted materials is anticipated 
to begin during the 2019-2020 school year, as budget permits.  There is no financial 
impact of this item at this time. 
  
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, FL, receive 

public comment on the proposed instructional materials 
adoption in accordance with Florida law and Board policy. 
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